
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 February 2017 

 

Determination of values for Ancillary Service Margin Peak and 
Margin Off-Peak parameters for 2017-18  
 
AMENDED PROPOSAL FROM THE AUSTRALIAN ENERGY MARKET OPERATOR AND 
EXTENSION OF TIME TO MAKE SUBMISSIONS 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has invited interested parties to comment on the 
determination of values for Ancillary Service Margin Peak and Margin Off-Peak parameters for 
2017-18.  

On 28 December 2016, AEMO provided a revised proposal for the Ancillary Service Margin 
Peak and Margin Off-Peak parameter values for the period from 1 July 2017 to 30 June 2018.  
The revised proposal amends the spinning reserve quantity to which the proposed Ancillary 
Service Margin Peak and Margin Off-Peak parameter values would apply. 

The ERA published an issues paper to assist interested parties make a submission on the 
proposed values based on this proposal. The ERA had requested feedback on the issues paper 
by Monday, 6 February 2017. 

The ERA is extending the consultation period until close of business on 20 February 2017 to 
allow interested parties to consider AEMO’s revised proposal.  

The issues paper and AEMO’s revised proposal are available on the ERA website. 
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